Please respond to:

June Love

DSG Secretariat
Dounreay.com

Traill House

7 Olrig Street

Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ

Tel: 01847 804612
01847 804615

12® May 2011

) Fax:
Ref: DSG(2011)C194 Email: info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org

Mr Richard Stoneham
Pensions Administration Office
Manor Court

Oxford

Dear Richard

On behalf of the Dounreay Stakeholder Group | would like to thank you for providing
an update on the future plans for the Pensions Administration Office.

As you are aware DSG had concerns about the lack of communication provided with
the ongoing plans for the PAQ. However we are encouraged that this has been
recognised and that you are now planning to provide DSG with regular updates as
your plans move forward.

At the DSG you outlined the reasons why Babcock have taken the decision to
relocate to Forss as well as the ambitions you have to grow the business base in
Caithness.

DSG takes an active interest in the socic economics of our area and therefore we are
pleased to hear that the work you are undertaking at present is to ensure the
retention of current jobs and the potential expansion of the skills base.

We also look forward fo further updates as the review moves forward.

Yours sincerely

{;lu L. LM ,

e Derrick Milnes
DSG Socio Economic sub group chairman



